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May 17, 2023 
 

The Honorable Melissa Minor-Brown 
411 Legislative Ave. 

Dover, DE 19901 
 

RE: Support for HB 136, Preceptor Tax Credit 
 

Dear Representative Minor-Brown 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on House Bill 136. The Delaware Healthcare 
Association supports this bill.  

 
HB 136 provides a nonrefundable tax credit of up to $1,000 and up to $5,000 for individual 

qualifying preceptors and clinical preceptors. With a national and local healthcare provider 
shortage, the ability to get more students into Delaware’s nursing, physician residency and 

allied health programs is critical to bridge the gap. An integral piece of expanding that 
pipeline is having enough preceptors to provide the supervision and instruction for clinical 

practice. HB 136 takes a step in that direction by incentivizing preceptors with a tax credit.  
 

Thank you again for the opportunity to comment. DHA supports HB 136 and looks forward 
to working with you and the members of the General Assembly to advance this important 

legislation. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Megan Williams, DNP, FNP-C, FAANP  

Interim CEO 
 
 
DHA represents hospitals and health care delivery systems in Delaware and provides policy and advocacy 

leadership in creating an excellent environment to support our members in helping every Delawarean to be 
as healthy as they can be. 

 


